

Swimming Carnival Friday 19 March

Dear Parent/Caregiver,

Congratulations on your child being chosen to represent their faction at Baynton West Primary School Swimming Carnival. As it is a Twilight Carnival held out of school hour's I would like to outline the procedures for the swimmers and parents on the afternoon.

Each swimmer should have an adult present at the carnival with them. On arrival, which should be no later than 3.15pm so that we can start on time at 3.30pm, students will go to their faction bay which will be on the north side of the swimming pool. There they will sign in with their faction teacher. They will stay with their faction teacher throughout the carnival. Parents will be able to sit on the other side of the pool in the seating area and we ask if you could please not enter the area with the swimmers. On completion of the carnival the adult with the swimmers can sign them out with their faction teacher.

Any swimmers not following the rules of the carnival will be given back to the adult responsible for them and they will not be able to take part in the rest of the carnival.

Your child has been chosen to represent their faction in the following events:

Freestyle 25 [] Backstroke 25m [] Breast Stroke 25m [] Freestyle 50m

Swimmers will be told at the carnival if they are in relays.

Students need to bring a drink bottle, put sun cream on before arrival, goggles are optional but recommended.

When: Friday 19 March

Where: Leisureplex

Cost: Students and spectators pay pool entry at reception.

Time: 3:30-5:30pm swimmers to arrive no later than 3.15pm

Equipment: Drink bottle, goggles are optional but recommended, sun cream before arrival.

(Sun cream will be available in faction areas)

Travel: Students make their own may to the Leisureplex.



We would love parent help on the evening to help with timing in the swimming lanes, so if you are available please make yourself known to Andrew Wotherspoon on arrival.

If you have any further queries, please contact me on 08 91876200 during school hours or by email Andrew.Wotherspoon3@education.wa.edu.au

Regards,
Andrew Wotherspoon
Health & Physical Education Specialist
9 March 2020
Swimming Carnival permission
I have read and understand the procedures for the swim carnival Thursday 19 March
Swimmers name
Parent/caregiver Signature

Please return to Mr Andrew Wotherspoon before Friday 19 March

